Girl Scouts Troop 60

Hi we’re your local girl scouts!
We’re planning to get our silver award by changing T-shirts to aprons,
but we need VOUR help! We need shirts.

If you have any old collared t-shirts you don’t use anymore, please consider giving it to us
so we can make them into aprons!
If you would not like to give any T-shirts
you may also
make a donation so we could buy the fabric.
PLEASE WASH THE COLLARED SHIRTS!! (men’s is preferred )

Information you may heed!
Where: Sports Club: 6616 Clarke Creek Parkway
When: March 27th 2021, we will be there along with the Easter Bunny!
Time: 2pm-4pm

All these aprons will go to local soup kitchens
where they can efficiently be used

We will have a table set up at the event where we
will be collecting t-shirts and donations.

-Mahati Desabhatla,
Haasini Mallela ,
Radha Kakani,
Pranavi Kantamneni



